
From:

TO:

Subject:

Date:

ECIof

Mailroom Mailbox

FW: Re: My Submission EMAIL:02922274

Wednesday, 25 March 2015 8:03:15 a.m.

Morning Mailroom

Further information regarding the submission.

Thanks

------------------- Original Message -------------------
From: Smith David

Received: 24/03/2015 7:43 p.m.
To: ECInfo; Environment Canterbury; Services Customer; Services Customer

Subject: Re: My Submission EMAIL:02922274

Hi Kim

My submission is about motor vehicle access to public beaches between the Waimakariri and Ashley rivers.

I want to see these beaches closed to all cars & motorbikes.

David

From: ECInfo

Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 1:56 PM
To: Smith David

Subject: My Submission EMAIL:02922274

Dear David

Thank you for your email.

Are you please able to confirm what document your submission relates to as Environment Canterbury currently has more than one

document out for public submissions.

Kind regards
Kim

CUSTOMER SERVICES

Environment Canterbury

ecinfo(@ecan.ciovt. nz

E

------------------- Original Message -------------------
From: Smith David

Received: 22/03/2015 1:56 p.m.

To: ECInfo; Environment Canterbury; Services Customer; Services Customer

Subject: My Submission

PO Box 345, Christchurch 8140, New Zealand

Customer Services: 0800 324 636

I'd like to see the beaches between the Waimakariri and Ashley Rivers closed to all cars & motorbikes.

To me these beaches are places for walking and relaxing; I should not have to put up with noisy, dangerous cars and often

unregistered, motorbikes on the beach.

Small children should be able to go to the beach and play safely; as it is now they can't do that with cars driving past them.

David Smith

131 Rangiora-Woodend Road

WOODEND 7610

Customer Services

Environment Canterbury

PO Box 345, Christchurch 8140

Customer Services: 0800 324 636

Pollution Hotline: 0800 76 55 88
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